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Red Wing Riverview Skyway “Pedestrian Bridge” Update: 

The pedestrian bridge is planned to remain open throughout construction of Old West Main Street this 

summer. The bridge will serve as a consistent means of access to Old West Main Street during construction 

and only expected to close during the permanent plaza construction connecting the bridge to Old West Main 

anticipated to be completed mid-summer.  

 

Old West Main Street Update: 

The Contractor intends to officially start construction on Stage 2 on Monday, April 11th.  The Contractor plans 

to close only the first block initially, consisting of the east side of the intersection of Washington St to the east 

side of the intersection of Jefferson St. The actual intersection of Jefferson St is not planned to closed initially 

and the goal is to leave the intersection open until the work coming from the east requires a closure. 

Advanced roadway closed signs are planned to be placed at the intersections of Jefferson St and Washington 

St on Monday, April 4th.  Additionally, the sawcutting was required to be rescheduled based on the inclement 

weather and has been rescheduled for Monday, April 4th and will still be completed under traffic. 
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